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    Game Rescheduling Guidelines 

 

Rescheduling of a CORL league games. 

The following guidelines are proposed for the rescheduling of CORL League games to prevent excessive e-mails, and 
related difficulties in reaching a mutually agreeable date to play a game postponed for the following reasons only: 
 

a. A team’s acceptance into a tournament. Notification to be given to the opponent a minimum of 2 weeks prior 
to the tournament. 

b. Weather conditions which compromise the safety of the traveling team. 
c. Ice exception, ice not available for association use. 

 
A minimum of three dates are to be provided in the event of a justifiable request for rescheduling. 

A. Home Team Requests Change 

If the Home Team is the team requesting change, it should be more flexible in providing potential reschedule 
dates to the team being requested to change. 

i) If the game is scheduled on a weekend, at least two of the three dates provided must be either a Saturday, or 
Sunday on which the team being requested does not already have a regularly scheduled CORL game, a pre-
arranged rescheduled game, or is officially in a tournament. The remaining date can be during the week i.e. 
Monday to Friday allowing at least 2 hours drive time prior to the game. 

ii) If the game was to be played during a week day i.e. Monday to Friday, all three dates can be from Monday to 
Friday. One weekend day should be made available, if possible. 

B. Visiting Team Requests Change 

If the Visiting Team is the team requesting the change, this team must be willing to be more flexible in accepting 
a reschedule date. 

i) If the game was to take place on a Saturday, or Sunday, a minimum of one of the three dates proposed must 
be either a Saturday, or Sunday. The balance of the three dates can be during the week allowing sufficient 
travel time as above. 

ii) If the game was scheduled from Monday to Friday, all three dates provided can be from Monday to Friday, 
allowing sufficient travel time. One weekend date could be made available, where possible. 

C. Reconciliation of Rescheduled Games 

In the event that an agreement cannot be reached, the following protocol is to be followed:  

i) The team requesting the change should contact the CORL Scheduler, providing details, and requesting input. 
The CORL Scheduler may make suggestions to both parties to attempt to solve the discrepancy. 

ii) The team requesting the change should then appeal the CORL President, who should have a pre-arranged 
committee of 3 Reps from non involved centres to pass judgment. 

iii) The team being requested to change can appeal to the committee. 

iv) Fines, etc. to apply based on the committees decision. 


